
   ALL ABOARD THE FRIENDSHIP TRAIN!! 

 

 

 

The Friendship Train last stop was in Anaheim, CA for Mid-Year.  During that stop 
we had such a blast. So many memories were made. I hope you all took many 
pictures and uploaded them to the website (pics@calegionaux.org).   I want to 
thank all that have uploaded there pics. 
 

Now The Friendship Train is moving full steam ahead to its next stop which will be 
Visalia, CA where Convention will be held.  There, a lot of history will be made as 
well. I am not able to get all the picture and that is where you come in.   

Please remember to take pictures of special events. Please remember when 
sending the pictures to include information about the photo. Please include the 
WHO, WHAT, WHERE WHEN and WHY this is very important so our Department 
of California History will be recorded correctly.     

The photos and information from all Units, Districts and Department Events can be 
sent to pics@calegion.org and sent to postonwebsite@calegionaux.org for our 
Facebook page. 

Thank you again to all that have been sending their photographs. I greatly 
appreciate you. 
 

Valerie Hill  
Department Historian 
valdezon1@yahoo.com(23) 445-8939 


